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Gifting Policy 
GIFTING POLICY 

At Al Noor Hospital, we uphold the highest standards of integrity and ethical business practices. 
In line with our core values and corporate governance principles, our employees are strictly 
prohibited from accepting gifts or gratuities from business partners, vendors, and clients. 

We kindly request all our business associates to respect this ‘No Gifts’ policy and refrain from 
offering gifts in any form, whether tangible or perishable. Your trust and continued collaboration 
are the most valued expressions of appreciation. 

Thank you for your understanding and support in maintaining a transparent and ethical work 
environment. 

 


